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Unofficial as of 4/13/10 

 

Hooksett Open Space / CTAP Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

April 13, 2010 

Town Council Chambers 

 

Call Meeting to Order: 6:00pm 

 

Attendance: Jim Walter member, Kathy Hughes member, Richard Bairam member, Frank Kotowski 

member, Mike Horne member, John Turbyne member, Martin Cantana member, Jo Ann Duffy 

member,  Jim Levesque member Excused, David Hess member Excused,  

 

Review of maps from the Delphi process: 

Mary Brundage and Linda Madorma SNHPC members brought the maps of the 3 categories that the 

committee agreed were the most important to preserve. 

 

Three maps reviewed were Open Space unfragmented lands, Water Quality, and View Quality as you 

can see the maps pretty much look the same. The highest priority areas are those around your water 

supply.   

 

Review of the gravity model and 10:10 model maps 

 

The committee reviewed these maps. The 10:10 map is that of areas within a 10 minute walking 

distance to the 10 or more acres of conservation land. 

 

Drawing of the Green Infrastructure 

 

The committee drew on a Mylar map of what they think our green infrastructure would be in 

accordance to the first night of surveys and the maps that were reviewed earlier in the evening. 

 

Extra points were given to the areas of Quimby Mountain and the Pinnacle these will be shown on the 

Green Infrastructure maps that has the overlay of the actual parcels that will be reviewed at the next 

meeting. 

 

Scheduling of Next meetings: 

The meeting schedule was handed out and the next meeting will be held on April 27, 2010 at 6:00pm 

in Council Chambers. 


